
 
 

As 2022 Year Comes to an end. THANK 
YOU. Our Year was full of travel and many 
competitive matches. Playing Penn State 
Ohio State/Xavier/ Rhode Island/Dayton 
Bryant/Lockhaven/Gannon/Mercyhurst/ 
Georgian Court and Bridgewater College. 
FC Dallas Showcase and Summer Tour - 
Local Tournaments and PDA in New Jersey.  
 
Ended season with Christmas Dinner. Big 
thank you to my players, my coaches, our 



Parents, KNSC - Lucile Abate, Marcello 
Reda, Jim Handsor, our webmaster Chris 
Wilski, and all Supporters. 
 
I really look forward to a fantastic 2023 
Thank you, I hope all enjoyed the journey 
so far. Bobby Graham - Academy Director -
start with a dream and end with a future.  
 
We are looking forward to a great new 
Year 2023 and many scholarships for our 
Academy Players. 
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